From:
To: Daran Ponte

Cc:

Subject: Re: Hikoi mō Te Tiriti

Date: Friday, 6 December 2024 4:41:04 pm

Attachments: image002.png

Tena koe Daran

Firstly on behalf of Hikoi mo Te Tiriti thank you for the massive mahi you and your team played to ensure things ran as smoothly as possible and thank you for the manaakitanga shown to all that attended. I know there were nerves on the lead up to Poneke but I had faith in our teams to ensure this was done with respect and under the tikanga of Te Raukura.

My graditude lays with our Mana whenua whom opened the doors to me when I knocked, as the leader of the hikoi Tenei te mihi ki te haukainga o Poneke.

I hope that we all embrace the immense amount of wairua that was brought down through the country and hold on to these memories forever.

No reira Nga mihi Nyze Manuel Hikoi Leader o Te Taitokerau

Sent from my iPhone

On 6 Dec 2024, at 15:55, Daran Ponter

wrote:

Kia ora koutou

Please see attached letter of thanks

Ngā mihi Daran

<image002.png>

Daran Ponter

Heamana | Chair Greater Wellington Te Pane Matua Taiao

027 454 0689

Level 1, 100 Cuba Street, Wellington 6011

Follow us online: Facebook | Twitter | gw.govt.nz

ATTENTION: This correspondence is confidential and intended for the named recipient(s) only. If you are not the named recipient and receive this correspondence in error, you must not copy, distribute or take any action in reliance on it and you should delete it from your system and notify the sender immediately. Unless otherwise stated, any views or opinions expressed are solely those of the author, and do not represent those of the organisation. <Ltr to Hikoi Organisers 061224.pdf>